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MEMORANDUM FOR: National Weather Service Directives System (NDS) Customers 

        /Signed/ 

FROM: John D. Murphy, NWS Chief Operating Officer 

 

SUBJECT: Rescission of NDS 1-1001, Tracking and Public Notification of Proposed 

Changes to NWS Information Services 

 

 

The following document is rescinded from the NDS.  

 

NDS Title:  Tracking and Public Notification of Proposed Changes to NWS Information Services 

NDS Number:  1-1001 

Effective Date:  June 28, 2006 

Signature Date:  June 12, 2006 

Certified By:  Edward Johnson 

Approving Authority:  Edward Johnson 

 

Summary:  This procedural directive is being rescinded because other existing NWS capabilities are in 

place to support the required functionality.  The vast majority of changes listed in the change database 

described in this directive are currently listed in the Analyze, Forecast, and Support Office (AFSO) 

product/service database at https://products.weather.gov.  AFSO has agreed to accommodate the additional 

changes and COO is working with AFSO to enable the remaining items to be listed in this database.  This 

will provide users with a single source of information on information service changes.  The notification 

report described in this document is not required because all notification of comment periods and actual 

implementation of changes (post-decision) are provided via procedures in NWSPD 10-1805- National 

Public Information Statements and Service Change Notices.  
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